
 

 

6 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we have been finalising the end of year 

celebration for our wonderful Year 6s. We are pleased to share that the w/c 14th July will be a week 

of activities:  

Monday 14th July - we will walk to St Hilda’s Church to have a final rehearsal, ready for the next 

day. In the afternoon the children will have the opportunity to enjoy a film with some treats.  

Tuesday 15th July - Leavers Service at St Hilda’s Church at 9.15am. After the service refreshments 

will be provided so that you can enjoy your time with your child and the other parents. We will then 

walk the children back to school. 

Wednesday 16th July - Key Stage 2 Open Afternoon from 2:30, this will be your opportunity to see 

all of the fantastic learning that your child has completed this year.  

Thursday 17th July - the children will have a fun-filled day of activities, such as arts, crafts and 

sports. You are invited to join us at 2.00pm to see some of the things the children have been doing 

and enjoy some music and song. We will also provide refreshments. 

Friday 18th July - this is the children’s last day where they can enjoy the tradition of shirt and year 

book signing, as well as saying goodbye to all their peers and staff across the school. You are 

invited at the end of the day to join your child on the field for a final farewell.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support this year, and would like 

to wish your child every success for the adventure of secondary school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


